
Leven “Chuck” Wilson is an accomplished and credentialed
mental health professional with experience in the diverse
areas of behavioral therapy, community engagement, social
justice and crisis management. Combining his background as
a social worker, he addresses wellness and wellbeing,
including its impact on mental health.

My name is Nathan Paul. I am a 15-year veteran of the St.
Patrick Hospital Security Department. Within the Security
Department, for 10-years I have been a certified Nonviolent
Crisis Intervention Instructor. When I'm not working, I'm
likely to be fishing on any of our awesome rivers or
backpacking to an alpine lake. 

Curt Swenson, CEO at FutureSYNC, International, is a
certified Master Trainer & Facilitator, Master Coach, and
Instructional Development expert. Curt and his wife, Ann,
have five children, and are proud grandparents. They are
very proud to call Montana home and enjoy playing in the
outdoors and traveling as much as possible.

Laura has extensive experience as an RN, with a diverse
background that spans multiple healthcare settings. Since
co-founding LCI, Laura has earned a Master’s degree in
Health Leadership and has developed a passion for Nursing
Professional Development. Her work has afforded her a
unique perspective on the integration of technology
systems, project management, and NPD practices.
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